
 

 

NOTICE TO SEWER CUSTOMERS 

 

If you use a sump pump in your basement, it is illegal to drain the water into the public 

sewer pursuant to Article VI of the Rules and Regulations of the Cherry Valley Sewer District 

(“District”).  Removal of illegal sump pump connections and/or discharges to the public sewer will 

reduce the flow of extraneous water in the public sewer and reduce costs for customers.   

Therefore, commencing December 1, 2018, pursuant to Article VIII of the Rules and 

Regulations of the District, employees of the District will begin inspecting properties for illegal 

sump pump connections and/or discharges to the public sewer.  As illegal sump pump connections 

and/or discharges to the public sewer are identified, property and building owners will be notified 

of said violation pursuant to Article X of the Rules and Regulations of the District, and elimination 

of illegal sump pump connection and/or discharge to the public sewer shall be promptly required.  

Article X of the Rules and Regulations of the District provides penalties for failure to comply with 

a notice of violation, as well as making any violator liable for any expense, loss, or damage 

sustained by the District by reason of such violation. 

  


